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	Primary 3 Term 4 Newsletter



Welcome to the summer term Newsletter from P3.





Resources Appeal!


We would be grateful for any empty shoe boxes and Pringle tubes.








HWB


During the first 2 weeks of this term we will be focussing on keeping ourselves safe and healthy. As part of this process we will be encouraging all the children to learn their address and telephone number. They will also be learning how to deal with the conscious and unconscious casualty. 





We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout the year. Mrs Butchart and Mrs Selfridge





Numeracy


In class we will be continuing to work on strategies to help the children develop their speed and accuracy using the four number computations and solve problems set in a context.


The class will also be revisiting money and time. 


In maths the children will be focussing on Measure, Shape and Angles. 








       R.M.E.


This term we will be learning about some of the beliefs, traditions and practices of Hinduism. 








Literacy


In reading this term we will continue to explore non-fiction texts.  The children will still be able to borrow books from the classroom library each week. Please encourage your child to change their book on a Tuesday.


In writing we will be looking at posters, imaginative writing and reports.


We will also continue to work on our dictionary skills and develop our editing skills.








Interdisciplinary Learning


 Primary 3 will be focussing on science and social outcomes through the topic of the Rainforest. The children will explore the location, weather, and the adaption of plants and animals who survive in this unique and fascinating environment. We will also look at the impact of deforestation.
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